

Atwood Heights School District 125

Early Childhood Screening

The early childhood program in District 125 provides a full continuum of services to meet the needs of children who are found eligible for early childhood special education services or for the Preschool For All program. Children who are three or four years old before September 1, 2025 and living within the District 125 boundaries, may schedule an appointment for the screening.

When: Tuesday, April 22, 2025

Where: Lawn Manor Primary Center

4300 W. 108th Place Oak Lawn, IL 60453

Please call (708) 423-3078 for an appointment

Our screening consists of a short standardized developmental assessment, speech screening, parent interview, vision screening, and hearing screening. This screening will provide information to assist in determining if your child is meeting his/her developmental milestones.

District 125 offers ongoing preschool screenings. If you would like more information, please contact Michelle Tosch at (708) 423-3078.